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 Friday 18th January 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
 
School Trip Class 1 
On Thursday 7th Feb, class 1 are going to visit Penrith Museum to learn about how our 
locality has changed over time. We will be leaving in the morning and are looking for a 
parent driver who can help take us to Penrith, spend the morning with us and help bring us 
back again in time for the end of school.  If you think you can help, please contact Pauline 
in the office.  Many thanks. 
 
 
After School craft club – Monday  
This week’s craft club is all about spring colours and butterflies! Why not come along and 
join in! 
 
 
Homework for KS2 – I’d like children in class 2 to be thinking and preparing some notes 
for a piece of writing they’ll be doing next week. The writing will be entered in to the Rotary 
Club’s ‘Young Writer’ competition. 
Children should prepare for a piece of writing next week on the subject of inspiration. 
Children can write about a person, place or a piece of art that has given them inspiration. 
Children are allowed books from home to help with their writing. Please note: there is no 
expectation that children will bring in a finished piece of writing from home.  
 
 
Class 1 – House photograph 
As part of our topic in class 1, we’d like each child to bring in a photo of their house if they 
have not already done so.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

                   

 
Message from Karen 
Friends of School Meeting on Friday 25th January at 3.30pm. 
This is a short open meeting for all to attend to put forward any ideas you may have on 
how our fundraising efforts may be spent to benefit your child’s learning and experience at 
school. 
If you have any ideas but can’t attend the meeting please send them in to school before 
next Friday in an envelope marked for “Friends Meeting c/o Karen” 
All ideas are welcomed however big or small and we shall hopefully have some exciting 
new things for the children to enjoy soon.  
 
 
Message from Sarah Rogers 
AN OPPORTUNITY NOT TO BE MISSED…SEE A BIT OF LOCAL HISTORY… 
This Sunday, 20th January, the old Police Station in Maulds Meaburn (the house next to 
the bus shelter) is going to open to local people between 11am and 4pm to have a look 
around before renovation work is carried out. Yes, Maulds Meaburn really used to have its 
own Police Station…..complete with cells.  
The house has been lived in for a good number of years but is now unoccupied again and 
so before it is relet, this is a one off opportunity to see a bit of your local history. Gordon 
Bowness is putting some information boards together which will also be on display about 
the old station.  
Don’t forget also, there is a Winter Warmer lunch on too between noon and 2pm at Crosby 
Village Hall, to raise funds for redecoration of the hall, and Katie’s cakes will be in the bus 
shelter at Maulds Meaburn. So if the weather is kind, you can explore the old Police 
Station, pick up a cake for later and have your lunch out!! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
    
Thursday 24th January     Y5/6 Kwik Cricket, Kirkby Stephen 
Thursday 7th February      Penrith Museum trip – Class 1 
Tuesday 12th February    Quicksticks Y3/Y4 Penrith Leisure                 
                                                                                      Centre 
Friday 15th February    Break up 
 
 



 

 

 

                   

 
 
 
After school club   - Week beginning: 21st January 2019 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday –  Craft club                            Thursday - Karaoke Disco           
  
Tuesday – Felting                                      Friday – Animation Club                 
                                                                            
Wednesday – Dodge Ball 
 
 
 
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
 
Monday   8.00am 8.30am           Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday  8.00am 8.30am                   Friday          8.00am      8.30am  
 
Wednesday   8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 
 


